

Ross Halligan <ross.halligan@como.gov>

Opposition to re-zoning 100 Gipson

Joan casey <joan.caseycpa@gmail.com>
To: ross.halligan@como.gov

Wed, Feb 26, 2025 at 9:40 AM

Dear Mr Halliban,

As owners of the property at 101 Gipson, we wish to express our opposition to the re-zoning of 100 Gipson, case #85-2025. We would not want to live directly across the street from a property allowing transients—the street should remain single-family zoned in our opinion. Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the re-zoning proposal and please let us know if you need more information from us. Sincerely,

Gregory and Joan Casey Casey Rentals LLC

Sent from my iPhone